Safety & Infrastructure Meeting

20 April 2016

Present were: Tad Moyer, Mayor; Jeff White, Administrator; Debbie Wolfe,
Mike Henwood, Members; Sherman Prince, Chairperson.

Jeff White had a presentation on projects in the Village with costs and stage of
each one.

1) Columbia Gas had to dig up sidewalk, on Rt 664 side of Café. When they
replaced it, they didn’t match the coloring. It is doubtful that they could. Do
not think they could , so we leave it.

2) There was a sewer problem at the billing office , when Crystal came to work
one morning. Roto Router was called, and found tree roots from Memorial
tree, on northwest corner of Utility building, had pierced the plastic pipe in
two places. It was cleared, am it was decided not to tear up sidewalk to
replace pipe.

3) On the subject of a new well, it was decided that we recommend that all
work be contracted since project would be 100% funded with EPA Grant.
This would keep our employees free for other projects.

4) leff presented maps of where type of mosquitos are in United States that
can carry the Zika virus.

5} Maple Street storm sewer is done except the paving.

6) Marietta Street should be wrapped up on 29 April.

7) Fort Street is scheduled to be done in July.

8) North Mulberry Street to be done in August.

9) He had dates for stages of ODOT Project.

10) Jeff had a picture of white fence that had to taken down for the
ODOT project. The owner had been sent a notice by Zoning Officer.
11} Next we discussed what can be done to help two driveways on

Strayer Street where owners drag going in/out.



12) Also was mentioned about Newcomer coming back to seed dog walk
om west side of Strayer Street.

13} Next was options to fix south end of Strayer intersection at Angle
Street.

14) To fix bad curb and gutter from school to Angie Street, east side, was
quoted at $27,300.

15) There is a problem with fixing side walk and curb from Bank building
to Utility Office. There is a building roof drain running across sidewalk that
is near what would be the surface of the sidewalk, Trying to get in touch
with the building owner to see what can be worked out.

16) Contacting the bank to see if they will help with the side walk by the
ATM entrance.
17) We discussed the need to do something on Marietta Street at the

junction with Broad Street. It is a bad angle coming south on Broad Street,
turning right onto Marietta Street, big vehicles have to cross the yellow line
to make the turn. Also there are parking spots within 30 feet of the
intersection.

18) Jeff presented 2 options for fixing Pine Hill road, a slurry seat at

19) Tad and Garry were going to patch pot holes.

20) Jeff had 24 location with cracks that needed filling and tack coat.

21) Jeff had cost to redo curb at the American Legion, it was $7,532.we
said to pull the trigger.

22) Jeff pointed out many areas on Marrietta that needed curbs fixed.

23) There is a problem with people ruining corner of Snider Property at
corner on Angle Street and ally. Owner has put cement blocks on corner.

24) Jeff had maps of right of way on South Mulberry Street and behind
feed mill.

25) Jeff had a map of land we own by corner Rt 664 and Marietta.



